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111 Park Street, Fredericton, NB   E3A 2J6

Phone:  (506)453-5423          Fax:  (506)453-4255

Rien Meesters, Principal H.B.O.R/B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed., rien.meesters@nbed.nb.ca
Tarah Gauvin, Vice-Principal B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed. tarah.gauvin@nbed.nb.ca 
Dear Park Street Families,
We have begun a new fundraiser through FlipGive.  By using the website (www.flipgive.com) or the FlipGive App, you can help us Fundraise to update a work space area in our cafeteria as well as our library.  When you log-in to the App or the website, please use the code 5MBBZG to find Park Street School’s account.  
Once you log-in there are online shopping sites such as Indigo, Amazon, Under Armour, Hotels.com, and many more that you can use to shop for items or giftcards!  Each time you shop these sites through FlipGive a percentage comes back to the school to help us with our fundraising goals.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Tarah Gauvin at tarah.gauvin@nbed.nb.ca.

Thank you for your continued support in making Park Street School the best possible place to grow!

Sincerely, 

Tarah Gauvin

Vice-Principal









